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2. WMA management plans should be based on actual and comprehensive environmental assessments 

by independent consultants, who have no ties to the facilitating NGO, the District or central 

government. The positive role of local people in protecting the environment and in sustainable 

coexistence with wildlife should be taken into account and be part of management planning. WMA 

management plans should be negotiated in and final versions translated into local languages. 

3. WMA rules and regulations (land use planning, zoning, access to resources temporarily and spatially) 

should be made through extensive deliberative processes at village level, whereby the NGO and DGO 

have to step back and not try to steer the process in a certain direction (



villages (which incur more wildlife damage costs) 
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